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The past three years have flown by.  It has been a great pleasure serving as 1st VP under President 

White. He has fostered efficient communications among the executive positions.  The online meetings 

have greatly improved our ability to get things done.  I very much look forward to continuing this trend 

in the next three years. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody Nolin 

 


